
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

At the start of this week, we held our first Primary QuEST Year 4 residential for the year at Viney Hill. The    
pupils had a wonderful time getting to know other children from the trust and enjoying activities such as    
tunnelling, climbing, abseiling, low ropes and archery. My thanks to the whole staff team who supported the 
pupils whilst they had such a memorable experience.  
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Kind regards, Stephen Dean, CEO, Primary QuEST 

Fantastic PTA Events 

Since the start of the new academic year, our PTA 
teams have been working hard to provide some   
exciting events for our family of schools. So far we 
have held a jumble sale, hosted a circus and held a 
number of great fireworks events. These have been 
enjoyed not only by the parents and children of our 
schools, but also by the wider community. My thanks 
to all the volunteers for their hard work. 

PQ Football Festival 

Seven teams took part in the Year 5/6 football     
festival held at Newent School yesterday.  

My thanks to those who helped on the night to     
referee the games. At the end of the festival,        
Ann Cam were the overall winners - well done! 

Thank You to the Primary QuEST Staff 

It is my privilege to be working with a fantastic team 
across Primary QuEST. On our INSET day before half 
term, we all joined together for our ’working         
scientifically’ training (photos below). It has been 
super to see the new staff settle in so well.  

Finally, thank you to our local advisors and trustees 
for all their work supporting our schools. 

Welcome to new schools 

It has been fantastic to officially welcome three new 
schools into Primary QuEST - Bromesberrow St 
Mary’s, Hope Brook and Tibberton joined on the 1st 
September 2024. We are delighted Gretton Primary 
School will become the 10th PQ school in the New 
Year. 

Our vision 

A warm welcome to those schools and families who 
have recently joined us. The Primary QuEST vision is: 

Flourishing Together Through LIFE 

Working collaboratively is so important to ensure all 
involved with Primary QuEST flourish. As parents and 
carers, thank you for partnering with us to support 
your children.  

Beth Hodgson is our trust pastoral lead and she will 
be leading one online parent and carer workshop 
each term. Our first workshop is on Tuesday 26th         
November at 8pm. The focus of this session will be: 

’Supporting children with big emotions’ 

This will be a valuable session so please put the date 
in your diary. 

 
    Join the meeting – Teams link 

Redmarley 4th Classroom 

It has been fantastic to see the class 1 pupils       
enjoying their new classroom at Redmarley. The 
building was delivered on budget and on time, with 
the official opening taking place in a week’s time. A 
big thank you to the Redmarley staff for preparing 
the classroom and to all involved in the project.  

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NmQzZGZjMzctYWU1Ni00NjI5LTliYzgtNmUwNDMwZjcyNTgw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22c9c11c9c-5a4c-4dcc-b92e-30facb4c4b62%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22a29a3707-ce0b-467e-92a5-7187329b52fc%22%7d

